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Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a Specific Use 

Permit to Allow for a Car Wash, Located on the South Side of Virginia 

Parkway and Approximately 490 Feet West of Hardin Boulevard 

The applicant Paras Khara, 660 Laverton Dr, Frisco TX 75036, thanked the Commission 

for considering the request. 

There were no other requests to make public comments regarding the item. 

The Commission unanimously approved the motion by Commissioner Christopher 

Haeckler, seconded by Commissioner Bry Taylor, to Close the Public Hearing and Approve a 

Specific Use Permit to Allow for a Car Wash, Located on the South Side of Virginia Parkway and 

Approximately 490 Feet West of Hardin Boulevard, per staff recommendation. 

The item will be sent with favorable recommendation to the City Council meeting of 

October 4, 2021, for final action by the City Council. 

 

 

  

 


